Joel Herbert

From: Glenn McMurdy <glenn.mcmurdy@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 12 September 2018 6:42 PM

To: Joel Herbert

Subject: Wahroonga Estate Objection

Dear Joel

| refer to the submission from the Wahroonga Adventist Church in objection to the development by their own
broader church and development partner.

| support every aspect of that submission as it is 100% correct.

If the actual church objects, plus the church owned school, as well as absolutely everyone else (except the border
church - that doesn’t live or operate in the local area, and the developer) then that says it all.

My son is a student at the Adventist School and we will remove him if this development proceeds - as will many
other parents.

Please prevent this ridiculous over development.
Regards
Glenn McMurdy

9 Cooper Crescent
Wahroonga NSW 2076



